
12th January 2022

Re: Presentation Funding Request

Dear Reeve Bailey and Council,

The North Huron schools of Maitland River Elementary, Sacred Heart Catholic Elementary and

F.E. Madill Secondary are planning on hosting the presenter Leroy Hibbert from LUSO Community

Services, a Multicultural Outreach Program, to give a talk to parents about how to promote

anti-racism in the community. In order to reach more residents we are hoping that the Township

of North Huron will join us in hosting this event. We are requesting funding to support this joint

presentation. An approximate cost to hire the speaker will be about $800 and we would like to

request half of this from the Township for $400. Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Helena Finch


